
 

CEBT Standard benefits during and after the COVID-19 public health 

emergency (PHE) 
~Refer to your plan document for details 

COVID-19 Benefits 
 

Standard Coverage 
during COVID 
Emergency 
 

Coverage after COVID 
Emergency (Begins 
5/12/23) 
 

COVID-19 Vaccines  
 

No cost-share for in or out of 
network approved vaccines 
and boosters. 
 

No Change  

COVID-19 Over-the Counter 
Tests 
 

Cover up to 8 OTC tests per 
month under medical and/or 
pharmacy.  
 

OTC tests will no longer be 
covered. 
 

COVID-19 Lab Tests 
 

No cost-share for provider 
ordered and approved 
diagnostic and antibody  
testing/related visits at 
approved locations. 
 

Cover provider ordered and 
approved COVID-19 lab tests 
with cost share. 
(copayments, coinsurance, 
deductibles). 

COVID-19 Treatment 
 

Pay according to CEBT plan 
benefits. May be subject to 
cost share. 
 

No change 
 

Telehealth 
 

No cost-share for COVID-19 
testing related visits.  
 

Cover telehealth visits with 
cost share (copayments, 
coinsurance, deductibles). 
 

Teladoc 
 

No cost-share for COVID-19 
testing related visits. 
*HD plans have cost share 
1/1/23-6/30/23  

Cover telemedicine visits at 
zero-cost share. 
*Effective on HD Plans 
7/1/23 
 

 


